
KEY MESSAGES 
 

 

 Please ensure your child brings a water bottle to School 

 If your child has to leave within school hours, please collect them from Reception as 

we cannot allow them to leave unaccompanied 

 Parent Forum ‘Think for The Future' presentation notes are available on the 

noticeboard on the website 

 If your child uses Snapchat, please ensure they set their profile to ‘ghost’ otherwise 

users can see where your child is Week Ending: 23 June 2017 

YEAR 7 
This week students have been receiving their assessment scores and reflecting on the progress they have made 

since September - these scores will be sent home in their end of year report in early July. With their tutors, Year 

7s have been planning for their T-Fest stalls taking responsibility for the managing, marketing and delivery of 

their allocated stall.  

The boys’ football team succeeded in winning their second cup of the season with a close 2-1 win over George 

Spencer and player of the match was awarded to Daniel Warren for scoring both goals. A fantastic team effort 

means the team finished the season unbeaten - well done boys! 

Head of Year 7: Mrs L Munro 

YEAR 8 
Congratulations to the Junior Boys who have qualified for the National Finals in Athletics. This competition will 

take place in Oxford on Saturday, 1 July 2017.  

Year 8 Languages Day on Tuesday was fantastic. The students involved represented themselves impeccably 

whilst working in small groups on different projects.   

Every Friday, students in Year 8 complete a news-based quiz during tutor time. Please discuss topical issues 

with your child and encourage them to take account of local, national and global topics. 

Thank you for your questions regarding school reports. The next school report will be made available towards the 

beginning of July.  

Head of Year 8: Mr A Modi 

YEAR 9 
This week saw the second trip to Skegness as part of the Geography GCSE course. It was a very valuable 

opportunity for pupils to put their skills into practice and sets them up nicely for the examinations ahead. A big 

well done to all pupils involved and a thank you to Mr Still, the geography department and the other staff involved 

in facilitating the trips. 

Parent Forum provided a timely opportunity for the school to consider some important themes this week - the 

impact of alcohol and drug use. It is really important that the school works closely with the community to educate 

the pupils on such topics. 

Head of Year 9: Mr D Lynas 

YEAR 10 
Year 10 have had a fantastic week with some incredible achievements both in school and out. The behaviour 

from the majority of the year group has been phenomenal during the examinations and staff have been incredibly 

impressed with the way that they have conducted themselves. 

Alongside this, we have had BTEC Drama performances. We have been blown away by the incredible talent 

shown by the performers. We have also seen some brilliant athletic achievements from our boys, resulting in us 

getting through to the National Athletics Finals in Birmingham. 

Geography pupils need to ensure that they have returned their consent forms for the Geography trip on 6, July. 

If they have still not got one of these then they must ensure that they collect one from their Geography teacher 

this week. 

Heads of Year 10: Ms L Hughes & Mr R Wickens 

 

Activities Week 2017 

Please remember that your child's place on their activity at Activities Week is only secured once a signed 

consent form has been received. Please return your child's consent form urgently if you haven’t already done so. 

General enquiries (mtinsley@toothillschool.co.uk). Finance enquiries (jpackard@toothillschool.co.uk)  
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